
TELEPHONE 2454

PETER C. HOUSEKEEPER

President

ADIO STATION WLNA
1420 ON YOUR DIAL

PEEKSKILL, NEW YORK

December 5, 1948

Mr. Kermit Geary

R.F.D. #2

Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Ge,ary,

Thank you for the report of our signal

reception at your location. Such reports are

appreciated. This letter will serve as your

verification.

Yours truly,

4Lv
Peter C. Housekeepe


